October 7, 2022

Subject: New Vacation Rental Ordinance for Lake Sherwood,
Linda Parks Item 36

Attention: Board of Supervisors, Ventura County

My wife and | live at 2108 Trentham Road, Lake Sherwood. We have
lived here for the past 7 years and we love the peacefulness and
serenity. Recently some owners in our area have rented their homes
out as a weekend and/or daily rental which creates noise, parties, and
many security issues. My wife and | gladly support Linda Parks Item 36
which limits residential rentals to 30 days or more. Thank you for your
support.

Smcerely,

Bill and joyce Bromiley




